
Your Community Impact Statement has been successfully submitted to City Council and
Committees. 

If you have questions and/or concerns, please contact the Department of Neighborhood
Empowerment at NCSupport@lacity.org. 

This is an automated response, please do not reply to this email. 

Contact Information 
Neighborhood Council: Atwater Village Neighborhood Council 
Name: Karen Barnett 
Phone Number: (323) 230-3406 
Email: board@atwatervillage.org 
The Board approved this CIS by a vote of: Yea(7) Nay(1) Abstain(4) Ineligible(1) Recusal(0) 
Date of NC Board Action: 11/11/2021 
Type of NC Board Action: Against unless Amended 

Impact Information
Date: 12/07/2021 
Update to a Previous Input: No 
Directed To: City Council and Committees 
Council File Number: 21-0828 
Agenda Date: 
Item Number: 
Summary: Dear Honorable Council Members, We do not support the LA Zoo Plan Project but
support the project Alternative 1, the “Environmentally Superior Alternative” as described in the LA
Zoo Vision Plan Project Final. We find it to be the least invasive of all proposals negatively
impacting Griffith Park’s natural environment, its existing wildlife, surrounding communities and is
the best option for a future Los Angeles Zoo. This option is also in line with the LA Zoo’s mission
and vision statements (www.lazoo.org/about/) Of particular concern to Atwater Village is the effect
on traffic and parking of the large projected increase in Zoo visitation from 1,743,800 million to 3
million. We request that you recommend additional studies for the potential traffic at Los Feliz
Blvd, the park's main entrance and “alternative” LA Zoo entrance. Specific impacts to Atwater
Village were not fully discussed or realized in the EIR process. For example, the report didn’t take
into account that the Zoo’s website “Alternate Driving Directions” directs visitors to Los Feliz Blvd.
(https://www.lazoo.org/plan-your-visit/getting-here/) Impacts to Los Feliz Blvd. and Atwater
Village will be significant. Los Feliz is one of three bridges that connect Atwater Village to the City
heading west. The EIR failed to note that one of those bridges, Glendale-Hyperion Bridge will be
retrofitted in the near future. This will put stress on Los Feliz Blvd. and the I-5 exits as construction
closures occur for autos, cyclists and pedestrians. Also, we note that increasing Zoo traffic is in
conflict with the City’s ongoing efforts to lessen Park traffic through the use of shuttles. Additional
impacts to Atwater Village, on attached pdf. 
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